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The Minister for Foreign Affairs and Commonwealth
Relations of Pakistan to the Acting High
Commissioner for Canada to Pakistan

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS AND COMMONWEALTH RELATIONS

KaracHr, 23rd October, 1951.
SIR,

I have the honour to acknowledge the receipt of your note of 23rd October,
1951, in which you inform me that the Government of Canada proposes to
conclude with the Government of Pakistan an Agreement regarding the entry
of citizens of Pakistan to Canada for permanent residence.

The provisions set forth in your note under reference are acceptable to
the Government of Pakistan and I am authorized to confirm that your note
and this reply constitute an agreement between the two Governments which
may be terminated by either Government on giving six months’ notice.

I shall be glad if you will convey to your Government my Government’s
appreciation of your Government’s gesture in making this proposal.

Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

MUHAMMAD ZAFRULLA KHAN




